
Report to Council 
 

 

Date: 

 
September 28, 2015 
 

File: 
 

0610-53 

To:  
 

City Manager                                                
 

From: 
 

Sam Samaddar, Airport Director 

Subject: 
 

Kelowna International Airport Update to Master Plan – First Draft 

 Report Prepared by: Toni McQueenie, Airport Administration Manager 

 

Recommendation: 
 
THAT Council receives, for information, the first draft of the update to the Kelowna 
International Airport Master Plan attached to the report of the Airport Director dated 
September 28, 2015; 
 
AND THAT staff report back to Council in the summer of 2016 following the consultation 
process with the public and stakeholders as included in the September 28, 2015 presentation. 
 
Purpose:  
 
To present Council with the update to the Kelowna International Airport Master Plan.  
 
Background: 
 
SNC Lavalin was the successful proponent in the City of Kelowna’s Request for Proposal to 
update the Kelowna International Airport’s Master Plan.  
 
The existing Master Plan is to 2025 and the update will extend the Master Plan to 2045. 
 
The Master Plan update will address the following areas: 
 

1. Consultation Process 
2. YLW’s Strategic Plan 
3. Air Traffic Forecasts 
4. Economic Impacts 
5. Airside System 
6. Air Terminal Building 
7. Access and Parking 
8. Commercial Development. 

 



The update to the Master Plan is scheduled to be completed by November, 2016. 
 
Considerations not applicable to this report: 
Internal Circulation:N/A 
Legal/Statutory Authority:N/A 
Legal/Statutory Procedural Requirements:N/A 
Existing Policy:N/A 
Financial/Budgetary Considerations:N/A 
Personnel Implications:N/A 
External Agency/Public Comments:N/A 
Communications Comments:N/A 
Alternate Recommendation:N/A 
 
Submitted by:  
 
 
S. Samaddar, Airport Director 
 
 
Approved for inclusion:              Paul Macklem, Deputy City Manager 
 
 

  


